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SAANYS CONNECT is a new way to learn and share on the topics most vital 
to school leaders in NYS right now:

Dates and topics of other panels in this series are available www.saanys.org.
	 ·	 50-minute panel conversations on current and rapidly evolving topics.
	 · 	Each panel conversation consists of guest experts and SAANYS members. 
		  The focus is on sharing experiences and providing you with expertise, resources, 
		  and tools you can use now and as our current environment evolves.
	 · 	FREE to SAANYS members and non-members

follow the conversation at #SAANYSconnect #SAANYSconnect 

	 ·	 Where are school districts in planning for potential full, partial or hybrid fall reopening? 
	 ·	 What are the key areas for daily health protocols with regard to testing, distancing, cleaning, 
	 	 and staffing?
	 ·	 What are some visions for spaces such as buses, hallways, nurse’s offices, cafeterias, 
		  and classrooms?
	 ·	 What questions can we anticipate about masks and other protocols?

 Featuring:
Frank Guglieri, Regional Safety Coordinator, Putnam Northern Westchester BOCES
       Dr. Alex Marrero, Assistant Superintendent, New Rochelle City School District

       Emily O’Brien, Principal, Eastplain Elementary School, Plainedge, New York
       Ron Agostinoni, Principal, Shenendehowa High School, Clifton Park, New York

Dr. Cynthia Gallagher, SAANYS Director of Government Relations

Facilitated by Karen Bronson, SAANYS Director of Professional Learning
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A SAANYS Connect Summer Series by and for New York State’s School Leaders

This panel and those to follow will operate on the currently unverified assumption that there will be some 
form of on-site reopening in the fall. The practitioners and guests on the panel have the same information 
and questions that we all do, and information may change rapidly, so the conversation will focus on these 
questions and some of the thinking, resources, and strategies that are emerging.


